
 

A46/A5630 Anstey Lane Junction Improvement Scheme UPDATE May 2020 

Considerate Constructors 
Scheme awards the project a 
Certificate of Excellence  
As you may be aware from our previous monthly updates, 
we were visited by the CCS assessor back in February and 
the project was rated as a “5 Star Site”. Our second and final 
assessment was carried out last month and we are delighted 
to inform you that we have been awarded a certificate of ex-
cellence with a fantastic score of 47/50 beating our first score 
by 2 additional bonus points. 

CCS Assessors Executive Summary: 

The commitment of the entire project team, including the client, to the CCS (Considerate 
Constructors Scheme) was again apparent during this virtual visit, as was their knowledge and 
enthusiasm, which ensures the project continues to present an outward positive image of the 
industry. The project continues to ensure all stakeholders are kept informed as to the progress of 
the works and upcoming road closures through the publication of a regular newsletter. The 
outstanding programme of community engagement has continued.  

Thank You NHS 

 A big thank you to all the keywork-
ers and NHS staff at the Valentine 
Centre and Gorse Hill Ambulance 
Station. 

 Not only for all the fantastic work 
that you do but thanks for your 
support and cooperation through-
out the delivery of the project, we 
couldn’t have done it without you! 

  

 

 Spotlight on: Women in Construction.  
 

Divannia Hill 
Graduate Engineer  

I joined Galliford Try (GT) Highways Division in September 
2019 as a graduate engineer. Upon joining the organisation, I 
was assigned to the A46 Anstey Lane Junction Improvement 
Project, where I am and have been working within a team of 
engineers that have a vast amount of knowledge and experi-
ence, which has helped me to settle in and gain the knowledge 
and skills to put me in good stead for the future. 

GT is allowing me to put lessons learnt in my BSc Civil Engi-
neering and MSc Advanced Engineering Management (Construction Management) course-
work in practice. So far, I have been assisting the engineers in all aspects of setting out and 
surveying, whilst doing this I have also been heavily involved with producing and managing 
the quality and handover side of the project under the guidance of the management team. 

I have actively been involved in the health and safety on site, reporting any issues and under-
taking weekly workplace inspections. 

During my time at GT, I have learnt the company care about the well-being of every one of 
us and our personal and professional development. In my short time with the company I have 
become a delegated Fire Marshall after passing the course. I also participated in a five-day 
setting out course, which provided me with the skills and confidence starting my career as a 
graduate engineer. I have already started the process to become a chartered engineer with 
the support of Galliford Try and look forward to hopefully fulfilling this ambition of mine. 

I am grateful to be a part of this amazing company and I look forward to growing with the 
company.  

 



 

For any enquiries please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07981640481 

Progress & Upcoming Works 

Work carried out in April. 
 
We informed you last month that we are now in Phase 3 of the works on An-
stey Lane and working on the final stages of the construction of the new road. 
We remain on schedule to complete the project on time and within budget. 

 
We have been working on the final ducting 
connections of the A46 Roundabout, and 
pedestrian crossing points. We have also been 
installing the new signal poles, and new sign faces. 
We have undertaken CCTV surveys. 
 

 
 

We have continued to install ducting on Anstey 
Lane which links the new traffic signal system. 
We worked on the outbound verge on Anstey 
Lane, installing the carriageway widening, and 
top soiling the verge.  

 
 
The Anstey Lane footpath is now open to the public. We 
have removed the temporary footpath installed to pro-
vide access whilst we competed the main footpath up-
grade. 

 Forthcoming resurfacing road closures 

 
Night Shift Road Closures (between 20:00 & 6:00 Sunday to Thursday only) 
 

 A46 Westbound entry slip, from 27th May to 31st May. 
 Diversion route take A46 to A6 Roundabout and return on A46 Westbound back to 
Anstey Lane junction. 
 
 
A46 Eastbound exit slip, from 21st May to 27th May and 1st June – 4th June 
Diversion route to continue to A6 Roundabout and return on A46 Westbound back 
to Anstey Lane junction. 
 
 
Anstey Lane, A46 to Krefeld Way 26th May to 28th May.  
Diversion route to take A46 heading westbound to A50, take the A50 to Glenfrith 
way, and the Glenfrith Way back to Anstey Lane. 
 
 
 

 

For any enquiries please email gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918640481   
 

You can find more information about these works at:  

www.leicestershire.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/road-maintenance/a46-and-
a5630- improvement-scheme  

  If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to our 
newsletter please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk   
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